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The first meeting of Defenders of the Black Hills for 2015 will be held on Saturday, January 24th
beginning at 9:00 AM with a potluck lunch at noon.

If you wish your indoor water to be analyzed for Uranium or Arsenic for free, please bring some
with a note of the date and time it was collected. We are also beginning some new projects.
Your input and help would be appreciated to protect, preserve, and restore the environment of
the 1868 Treaty Territory.

The meeting will be held in the St. Isaac Jogues Coffee Room which is next door to the Mother
Butler Center, 221 Knollwood Drive, Rapid City, SD. 

Thank you.
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